
Dear Exchange Partners and Applicants 
 
This letter is from Robert Croker, Academic Program Director of Nanzan University's Center for Japanese 
Studies (CJS), to all of our exchange partners.  
 
We are writing to you to let you know that the announcement of results for the 2020 Fall Semester entrance will 
be delayed from Sunday May 10 to Friday May 29, 2020. 
 
This delay is to give us another few weeks to assess the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic on 
both Japan and your country. We are hoping to be able to open the Fall Semester, but with so much of the world 
still in a great deal of flux, we would like to be certain that your students can receive their visas on time and then 
be able to travel to and study safely in Japan. Like you, the health and well-being of your students is our utmost 
concern. 
 
We will keep you updated about the Fall Semester. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to e-mail us (cjs-office@ic.nanzan-u.ac.jp) 
 
Thank you as always for your support and assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Croker 
Academic Program Director 
Center for Japanese Studies 
Nanzan University 
Nagoya, Japan 
 
 
 

https://nanzantest.a-and.net/English/contact/index.html

